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To:  Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 
From: Brad Hunt 
Date:  June 30, 2015 
 
cc: Dr. Waldrip and Kay Ryon 
 
 
Re: Policy Review Session 
 
As a result of the Policy Review Session conducted by a policy consultant from the Texas School 
Board Association (TASB) that was completed on January 22-23, 2015, we are replacing the 
Localized Policy Manual in its entirety.  We are requesting the Board of Trustees to affirm 
changes to (LOCAL) policies resulting from these policy review.  These changes include policies 
that are to be repealed, added, or revised.  The least cumbersome way to handle this change is 
with a blanket repeal of policies contained in the current manual and adoption/readoption of 
all (LOCAL) polices as found in the revised, reprinted manual.  
 
Recommendation:  That the board adopt the (LOCAL) policies contained within the 
reconstructed TASB Localized Policy Manual, effective this date, and repeal all previous policies. 
 

 
 
 
As a reference, we will establish an historical file that includes all (LOCAL) policies in the 
repealed policy manual and a copy of the official minutes of the board meeting at which 
adoption of the new manual occurred. 
 
 
 
 


